
GET CONNECTED!  GET ONLINE! 
It’s our new normal—now and into the future. 

Do you need assistance getting online,  

attending worship services, meetings, or classes? 

Contact the Church Office for support. 

Join Us Throughout the Week 
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Wednesdays 

TEXT TO JOIN 

Join UG by texting 59769 

Enter: UG join and your name 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO WATCH AND SHARE 

VIRTUAL HANDSHAKE 
Shortly after Sunday services, join  
Bishop Smith at his home for a Virtual  
Handshake online at  
facebook.com/UnionGrace 

THERE ARE ALSO SEVERAL WAYS TO PAY  

YOUR TITHES AND OFFERING  

Look for Bishop’s picture to ensure it’s the correct church 

 https://www.uniongracechurch.org/how-to-give  

Mail and/or drop off  
your tithes at the Crossroads Building at 

16250 Northland Dr., Suite 218  
Southfield 48075 

Th
ur

sd
ay

s 

WHO’S GOING 
TO BRING #14 

Saturdays 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

11. Kaylyn C. Delgado 
12. Madison N. Jones 
13. LaNay Johnson 

https://www.uniongracechurch.org/how-to-give


JULY 2020 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Please contact the church office at (248) 809-2287 or  
office@uniongracechurch.org if you or your family experi-
ence illness, bereavement or request communion visitation.  
Thank you. 

Friend Bishop Smith on: 
Facebook: Reginald E. Smith 
Twitter / Instagram / Periscope: @ReginaldESmith 

Follow Union Grace on:  
Facebook:  facebook.com/UnionGrace 
Twitter:       twitter.com/UnionGrace 
Instagram:  @uniongrace  (only on your mobile phone) 
Website:      http://www.uniongracechurch.org/ 

UNION GRACE 
“Building Disciples Through the Word” 

Worship Service 
11:45am I Each Sunday 

30623 W. 12 Mile Road 
Farmington Hills, MI 48334 

Church Office: Crossroads Building  
16250 Northland Dr., Suite 218  ◊ Southfield, MI 48075 

Phone: (248) 809-2287  ◊  Fax: (248) 809-2584 
office@uniongracechurch.org 

 Bishop Reginald E. Smith 
Senior Pastor 

FEED THE FRONTLINE DETROIT   

During May and June, we partnered with caterers and provided 
lunch to the following essential frontline workers: 
 

• DMC Sinai-Grace Hospital (Jackson’s Five Star Catering) 

• Riverview Health and Rehab Center—North (Jackson’s Five Star 
Catering) 

• Detroit  Police Department 7th Precinct (Stella With A Spoon) 

• The Village of St. Martha’s (Boston Market) 

• Evergreen Nursing Facility (Detroit Soul) 

• Women’s Health Department—Henry Ford (Zoup) 

• Stonecrest Behavior Center (Zoup) 

• Henry Ford Hospital (Honey Baked Ham) 
 

A big THANK YOU to everyone for your generosity and support!  

Pictures are available on Union Grace social media pages. 

 

FOOD PANTRY 

If you are in need of Food & Food Supplies during this COVID-19 
 pandemic, please contact the Church Office at 248.809.2287.   Leave 
your name, number and a brief message. We will return your call to 
set up arrangements for distribution. 
 

2020 CENSUS 

PLEASE complete your 2020 Census.  Online at 2020census.gov or by 
calling 844.330.2020. The Census is short and worth $5,000 in federal 
funding in YOUR community. 

 

VOTE!  MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD LOUD AND CLEAR 

Tuesday August 4th is the Primary and November 3, 2020 is the   
General Election.  Whether by mail or at the polls, Make Your Voice 
Heard Loud And Clear.  
 

HOMEBOUND CARE  
Mother Eddie Mae Patton 

Mother Earnestine Mc Donald 

Deaconess Sallie Hamilton 

Ms. April Holts 

Mrs. Annie Matthews                  

Mr. Sam Crowder      

Ms. Gwendolyn Leeth  

Ms. Joann Grice 

Ms. Venus Harris 

Ms. Tammara Dudley 

HEALING LIST  

Ms. Ayana Davis 

Mr. Terry Tatum 

Ms. Breana Tatum 

Mr. Edward Graham, Jr. 

Mr. Israel Rice 

Ms. Sharon Lee 

Ms. Terry Anderson 

Mr. Henry Harris 

Mrs. Ann Bell 

Rev. Regina Johnson 

Ms. Sharon Lee 

 

BEREAVEMENT 
Mr. Jason Rice & Family 
 

PRAY FOR OUR  
CHURCH & BISHOP 

Leaders are asked to contact 
their team members and confirm 
the number of your team     
members planning to attend 
each Sunday's sanctuary       
service.  
Responses should include the 
name of your ministry and antici-
pated head count. You may leave 
a phone message with the church 
office at 248-809-2287 OR 
Email office@uniongracechurch.org 

mailto:office@uniongracechurch.org

